
E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S 
 
January 25, 2005 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Trustee D. Colburn 
 
SUBJECT: Motion Re Letter Concerning Class Sizes 
  

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That a letter to the Minister of Education be drafted under 
the chairman’s signature to convey the number of classes and 
students on the high end of the averaging formula at 
Edmonton Public Schools and that the board is greatly 
concerned at the large numbers of students remaining in 
unacceptably large classes. 

 
* * * * * 

 
Notice of the above motion was served at the January 11, 2005 board meeting. 
 
DC:mmf 

 


